
Bishop J. L. George

P. O. Box 352

Sicily Island, Louisiana 71368

Rev. Dr. Al Sharpton

106 West 145th Street

New York, NY 10039                                               23 January 2012

Greetings Rev. Sharpton,

As you recall, in 2007 citizens of the world and America marched in Jena, Louisiana in

protest to harsh criminal charges brought against six (6) black teenagers. 

Since then, tireless work to inform Louisiana citizens and aid individual cases of

injustice in the courts have been ongoing. Since 2005, I have been pushing for

legislative hearings on the “injustice system” in Louisiana.

I am requesting your support and involvement in the “5th Year Jena Commemoration”.

In addition, would you please ask the President of the United States, to rally with the

people in Jena in September. 

One goal of this event is to establish a facility for continual historic value of the 21st

Century's tide turning march of 2007.

la.justicefoundation@1lajustice.net 

Sincerely,

Bishop J.L. George (225.718.7140)


